
By e-mail

March 23, 2009

Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
27th floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli,

Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”)
Transmission Rate Case
Board File No.: EB-2008-0272
Our File No.: 339583-000027

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Board that I have completed the Written
Argument on behalf of Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters ("CME") and have
forwarded it electronically to counsel and representatives of Hydro One.

Before I proceed to file the document on the public record, I wanted Hydro One to review
it to confirm there is nothing confidential in the submission which should be redacted
from the document we file on the public record.

I expect to be able to complete the filing of this document on the public record tomorrow.
In the meantime, I will distribute it to those parties in the proceedings who signed the
Confidentiality Undertaking.

Please let me know if the Board has any concerns with these arrangements.

Yours very truly,

Peter C.P. Thompson, Q.C.

PCT\slc
c. Glen MacDonald (Hydro One)

Interested Parties
Paul Clipsham (CME)
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